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5 generations have lived in the house where Plastrefine wants to put the recycling factory.  

It is literally in my parents backyard.  

My grandfather built the house and the one next door, to raise his family in. My parents then bought it and 
raised us kids in it. I have lived there and raised my family there and now my children have their own children 
and love having their kids there as well. They play on the playground that my dad made, they run around in the 
paddocks, play golf, footy, soccer and have ridden horses there. We also have a huge family gathering there 
every Christmas as it is the most open place for the kids to play. Where will they play if the factory was there 
and have to ‘limit their time outside’? 

If Plastrefine builds on that site they and future generations will not be able to play outside and do all the 
things kids love to do.  

The pollution coming from the factory will not only affect the residents that live up on beautiful Beaconsfield 
Road but the whole community. The wind up on the hill can get extremely bad. (It’s nicknamed ‘windy hill’ for a 
reason). With all of the schools, preschools, and daycares around town the pollution will be blown straight to 
them and the children will not be able to be outside for recess, lunch, PE, sport or any outdoor activities, 
especially on windy days.  

There is also the matter of drinking water. Are Plastrefine prepared to pay for and supply not only the southern 
highlands community but the whole Sydney community with drinkable water?  

Not to mention the land value!  

Who would want to buy a house with a huge factory beside it? The land value will decrease dramatically!  

The trucks are also another issue. Trucks driving up and down the beautiful scenic road at all hours of the day 
and night keeping all the residents awake, ripping up the narrow road, and polluting the area with their truck 
fumes!  

Don’t get me wrong, I am all for recycling but it needs to be done in a place that does not have a community 
living in it, a place with no waterways and drinking water, a place that is out in the middle of nowhere that will 
not affect any part of the NSW population. 

Please, this is not the right site!! 
 

 




